
VISIT TO KARATINA UNIVERSITY 

 

On 30
th

 April 2015 the last day of the month, the Confucius institute at the university of Nairobi 

made a visit to Karatina University from an invitation from the Deputy Vice Chancellor  Prof. 

Aloo-Obudhuo, the invitation was on to deliberate on the way forward on starting Chinese 

classes in the University. The delegates got a chance to meet the Vice Chancellor of the 

university Prof. Mucai Muchiri who encouraged more cooperation with the Chinese government, 

apart from the Chinese language he wished the university apart from learning language could 

benefit from other fields like agriculture and sciences, he hoped through the cooperation with 

Confucius institute they could a chance to cooperate with other Chinese universities in making 

their university a world class university. The deputy recommended if there would be an 

establishment of Confucius institute in the university. 

 


